Minutes – MCH 40th Class Reunion Teleconference Call

Sunday Evening, Nov. 16, 2008  8:00 pm.

On the call:  Debbie “Dunn” Call, Dan Nicolosi, Steve Schwartz, Mary Ann “Finn”Kaiser, Kelly (Kathy) Wyman, Rich Wissler, Annie “Bruno” Gould, Deb “Caserta” Stark, Mike Dickerson, Gary McDonald 

Debbie C. facilitated the call and opened the discussion around the first item agenda:

Nailing down the location.  

· Everyone agreed to hold it in Marion, or near surrounding area, in order to ensure the highest possible attendance.

· Deb C. reminded group of Rita Murphy’s offer to host Friday evening at her home near Columbus, if the planning team decides to explore that option.

Selecting the month to hold the reunion  

​- Group agreed on September – there is high school football (several home games during Sept. at MCH (and by the way, MCH has their own stadium!).  Local group will pin down actual weekend date down the road.  There is also more activity at the high school, making a school tour more interesting than when school is empty during the summer.

Places to hold reunion

· Although the local team will research this for our class, ideas were thrown out for consideration:  using the “church/school” for a tailgate party Friday night, or event on Sat. evening; looking into the country club for Sat. evening – Gary M. has a contact.  Miscellaneous ideas include keeping the event casual; having a DJ if it’s not expensive.

· Re the cost – this will be a pre-paid reservation that will cover the events of the weekend, typically catered food, and cash bar; possibly entertainment.  But hey, we can always go to the OK Café and “shoot the loop” afterwards if we want to go the cheap route!

The local core team who will carry the planning forward and research dates/places etc consists of Steve S., Dan N., Mary Ann K., Julie, Eileen, and Elinor.  They will research options and report to the group, asking for input as the choices get narrowed down.

We also discussed reaching out to all classmates.  To date we have 29 classmates on email, and Gary noted that we have an additional 28 classmates to contact.  To that end, a team of 4 people – Annie G., Mike Dickerson, Deb Stark, and Kelly Wyman (Kathy Kelly) will work together on this list of “missing” classmates.  Deb Stark will coordinate this group.  Gary added that he could track down Pat Shanahan.

Deb C. noted that our bridge number is available at any time for sub groups to use.  There is no cost for the use of the bridge, outside of the long distance charges for the call.

Group adjourned about 8:45 p.m.

